Notice of Request for Proposals (RFP) for On-call Professional Engineering Services

Qualifications-based competitive sealed proposals for professional engineering services will be received by the Town of Estancia for RFP 2024-01. The Town may contract with one or more engineering firms to provide various services as required. Funding is from local, state and/or federal sources. 

Proposals will be received at Estancia Town Offices, 513 Williams Avenue, Estancia, NM, until Thursday, August 29, 2024, 5:00 P.M.

Copies of the RFP can be obtained in person at the Estancia Town Office, 513 Williams Avenue, Estancia, NM or will be mailed or emailed upon request to Roy Hubbard at 505-384-2708 or Rhubbard@townofestancia.com

A pre-proposal meeting will not be held, however interviews may be held after evaluation of proposals is completed.

Michelle Jones, Certified Purchasing Officer, July 6, 2024

To be published in the Albuquerque Journal
